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February  Birthdays:                    

Molly Mason- 12                                  

Grant Swafford- 12                       

Ms. Aundreal- 19                                  

Aubrey Bittner- 26                                 

Hampton Maroney- 27 

We wish all our friends a very 

happy birthday with God’s 

richest blessings! 

 

Coming in February… 

Wednesday, Feb. 1- Tuition Due                                                                                                      

Tuesday, Feb. 14- Class Valentine’s Day pizza party and card 

exchange                                                                       

Wednesday, February 22- Ash Wednesday Services at noon and 

6:00 p.m.                                                                                   

Thursday, February 23rd- Thankful Thursday  

 

 

 

 

Valentine’s Day Parties 

We will have our class parties on Tuesday, February 14th  

• Teachers will send home a class list so you and your child 

can prepare Valentines. 

• We will have a pizza party lunch for children 1-4 years old.  

An envelope will be sent home. 

• Please do not send any homemade treats. 

 

Dear Families, 

The next step in our leadership transition will occur Wednesday, February 1st.  

Ms. Tanja will assume the role and responsibilities as our new Director.   

Ms. Debbie Townley has accepted the job of Office Administrator.  In that 

capacity, she will divide office tasks, opening and closing responsibilities and in 

Ms. Tanja’s absence, the administrator and point-of-contact for staff and 

parents. 

I will continue to facilitate the transition for both ladies through March 17th.  If 

you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact us. 

                                                                                                  Mary 

 



 

                                                                        

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Coming In March…           

Wednesday, March 1- Tuition Due                                  

Friday, March 17- St. Patrick’s Day festivities         

Thursday, March 23- Thankful Thursday                                                                                                                                       

                                                 

 

And another thing… 

It has become necessary to restructure our Tuition and 

Fees.  It has been our policy to reassess every other year.  

This is the year.  The difference will be, it will go into effect 

in March rather than June or August.   

Our Weekday Child Care Committee will meet on Tuesday, 

February 7th to discuss recommended changes.  Whatever is 

ultimately decided will be published immediately so you can 

plan accordingly. 

Thank you for your understanding. 

 

THANKFUL THURSDAY THANKS… 

What a wonderful way to start the day when Thankful Thursday 

rolls around!  You bring so much happiness when you bring those 

breakfast treats.  We appreciate and thank the Danowski, Wright, 

Melvin, Blackstock, Alonso, and Flexer families for their kindness.    

We are VERY thankful! 


